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Webmaster Report for January 2022 YAI Meeting

The website was 100% operational for the month, with no known downtime. Aside from the home page, the
Christmas and New Year’s Alcathon event pages were the most popular pages this month. Thanks again to
Jenny for the beautiful flyers!

As I mentioned last time, we received a request to share our meeting list data with the Area 59 website
meeting list. Despite repeated attempts, we were unsuccessful in setting up the daily automated import/export
from our site to theirs. Instead, once a month I will be sending a file containing all of our meetings to the Area
59 webmaster, and he will import that file into the Area 59 meeting list. Our meetings now show up on the Area
59 website meeting page at https://area59aa.org/meetings/.

In Service,

Marc E.

December 2021 Meeting updates
● 2 different home group updates; 1 new Zoom-only meeting
● 8AM Group is now in-person only Monday through Saturday and Zoom-Only on Sunday; Hametown

Survival is both in-person and Zoom; The Ordinary Misfits is a new Zoom-only group that meets every
day

December 2021 Statistics

https://area59aa.org/meetings/
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